Amber Noworatzky

From:

Greg Minikel

Sent:

Tuesday, August 23, 2022 4:00 PM

To:

Nick Reimer, Dan Koski

Cc:

Mark DeZeeuw; Amber Noworatzky

Subject:

FW: 23rd And Dewey

According to the January 10, 2022 PS Comm. Meeting Minutes, they wanted us to install advance crosswalk ahead signs in both directions, which we did in short order.

There is nothing in the minutes about doing a study before school was out, unless it is on the video of the meeting, but not in the minutes. So, I am a little confused by Ald. Boldt's comments below.

It would cost us right around \$5,000 to have a consultant do the traffic study and analyze the data, based on quotes I got from TADI last December for 3 other intersections.

It will only cost about \$7,000 to \$9,000 to install the RRFB's. I have asked Decker Supply to get us a quote.

So, Nick and I are thinking, maybe we just install the RRFB's and save the money on the traffic count data and put it towards the RRFB's.

Even if the PS Committee approves it, we would still need to submit an unfunded or unbudgeted request to the CAWG for funding of the project.

----Original Message-----

From: Tim Boldt

Sent: Saturday, August 20, 2022 8:01 AM

To: Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org> Cc: Bill Schlei
bschlei@manitowoc.org>; Nick Reimer <nreimer@manitowoc.org>

Subject: 23rd And Dewey

Good Morning gentlemen,

In early spring, we addressed this problem after I received some complaints (possibly installing stop lights). Well kids are going back to school and I am receiving them again. I drive this route everyday, and the complaints do merit concerns. (Driver's driving habits definitely are an issue) A study was supposed to be done before school let out. What was the results?

Do we want to measure it with our traffic measuring device once school is in session? This would give us two different time frames for our data, to move forward. I could have this put on the Public Safety Agenda Please let me know which route we would like to take.

Thank You

Tim Boldt

Sent from my iPad

Amber Noworatzky

From:

Nick Reimer

Sent:

Wednesday, August 24, 2022 10:30 AM

To:

Amber Noworatzky

Subject:

FW: Proposed RRFB at South 23rd and Dewey St.

Attachments:

IMG_1314.JPG

FYI

Nick Reimer | Chief of Police City of Manitowoc | Manitowoc Police Department 910 Jay St. | Manitowoc WI 54220 P: (920) 686.6573 | F: (920) 686.6588







"We are committed to providing excellent police service and an unrelenting pursuit of justice, while maintaining order and securing a safe environment for everyone."

contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. These items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message. Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named recipient, please contact the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to another, use it for any purpose, store or copy the information in any medium. Please destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you.

From: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 3:50 PM
To: Josh Kunz < JoshKunz@deckersupply.com>

Cc: Nick Reimer <nreimer@manitowoc.org>; Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Mark DeZeeuw

<mdezeeuw@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Proposed RRFB at South 23rd and Dewey St.

Hi Josh.

It sounds like our Committee may want us to install a new RRFB at the intersection of South 23rd and Dewey St. due to the good number of pedestrians (kids and students) that cross Dewey St.

Could you get me a written cost proposal for the RRFB's?? I believe that we would have 2 signs on each crosswalk so a total of 4 RRFB's and signs. I have attached a photo of the 2019 Google Maps Street View looking east.

I want to have a cost for the Public Safety Committee Meeting on September 12th. Thanks.